
City of York Council Committee Minutes 

Meeting Corporate and Scrutiny Management 
Committee 

Date 12 May 2014 

Present 
 
 
 
 
In attendance 

Councillors Galvin (Chair), Fraser, Jeffries, 
King, McIlveen, Potter, Runciman (Vice-
Chair), Steward and Burton (Sub for 
Councillor Horton) 
 
Councillors Cuthbertson and Richardson 

Apologies Councillor Horton 
 

 
Part B - Matters Referred To Council 

 
62. Draft Annual Scrutiny Report 2013-14  

 
Consideration was given to the draft Annual Scrutiny Report 
which summarised the work of the five Overview and Scrutiny 
Committees, in the period June 2013 to date. It was noted that 
the report would be presented to Council in July 2014. 
 
Arising from discussion of work undertaken during the year, the 
Chair confirmed that the final report arising from the corporate 
Night-Time Economy review (NTE) had recently received a very 
favourable response from Cabinet. Members had also 
expressed their thanks to all concerned and, in particular, the 
Scrutiny Officers. 
 
Members highlighted the importance of following up the 
recommendations of the NTE review and the need to ensure the 
correct remit and focus for any future reviews. 
 
Following further discussion it was 
 
Recommended: That the Annual Scrutiny Report for the period 

June 2013 to May 2014 be approved for 
submission to Council in July 2014, subject to 
inclusion of information in relation to the Loans 
and Grants Scrutiny Review. 1. 

 



Reason: To enable the report to be presented to Full 
Council, in line with Constitutional 
requirements. 

 
 
Action Required  
1. Refer to Council   
 
 

 
JP  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor J Galvin, Chair 
[The meeting started at 5.40 pm and finished at 6.55 pm]. 


